
 

HOLIDAY DECORATING COMMITTEE 

REPORT & UPDATE - October 18, 2023 

COMMITTEE CHAIR: Dale DesIslets 

 

• Mark your calendar: The 2023 holiday lighting will be on Sunday, 

November 26 at 5:00 p.m. in Dietsch Park (whether wet, dry or snowy). 

The decorations will remain lit every evening until January. 

 

• Over the summer, we spruced up the lamppost swags which were 

looking a bit tired after 10 years of service, and added more decorations 

and ribbons. 

 

• In the coming weeks, we will be checking our inventory of decorations 

and lights to make sure that everything is working and in good repair 

before distributing the materials to the teams in November. 

 

• Around the same time, I will be contacting the decorating volunteer 

teams to see if everyone is able to help again this season. If needed at 

that time, new volunteers are always welcome.  

 

• Last year, as the teams began putting up our decorations, we were 

encouraged to see that many residents took this as their cue to do the 

same to their own homes. It would be great to make The Village the 

brightest, merriest, neighbourhood in town, so please join in.  

 

• Contributions and feedback are also welcome; contributions to the VCA 

President or Treasurer; feedback to Dale DesIslets at 289-868-8856, or 

vcadecorteam@gmail.com 
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